
Rotterdam, 11.01.2023

Placing lights poles | MPET 1742

Dear Customers,

We have been informed on the part of terminal MPET 1742 that no trains can be dispatched on 14.01.2023 due to light 
poles being placed near the track.

Therefore, we have to cancel the following departures from/to 1742:

We kindly ask you to take this into account of your planning.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service staff.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

RAIL Antwerp-Neuss-Antwerp

Antwerp-Neuss Neuss-Antwerp

Date Date
15.01.2023 13.01.2023


